


 

 
 
 
 
August 12, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Natalie Brill 
Chief of Debt Management 
Office of the City Administrative Officer 
City of Los Angeles 
200 North Main Street 
City Hall East, 15th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA  90012 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brill: 
 
Samuel A. Ramirez & Co., Inc. has always prided itself as being an equal opportunity 
employer and, in my capacity as President and CEO, I am committed to and engaged in 
the Firm’s process of diversity business development.  Although the Firm does not have a 
formal diversity policy utilizing subcontractors designated as “women owned,” “minority 
owned,” or “disabled” business enterprises we are sensitive to the need to provide 
opportunities to these enterprises based on our own beginnings as a minority business 
enterprise. The Firm and its leaders are deeply committed to providing social and 
economic opportunities to people in the communities in which we live and work. Please 
contact me directly at (212) 248-0510 if I can be of any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

                                         

  
  
 


